
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 New Communities and Planning 

 Contact: Caroline Hunt 

 Direct dial: 01954 713196 

3 November 2014 Email: caroline.hunt@scambs.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear Miss Graham 

South Cambridgeshire Local Plan – Section 20(7C) Request 

In accordance with Section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as 

amended) South Cambridgeshire District Council requests that you recommend modifications to 

the South Cambridgeshire Local Plan that would make the document ‘sound’.  

As you are aware, the Council submitted a Schedule of Major Modifications (RD/Sub/SC/030) 

and a Schedule of Minor Changes (RD/Sub/SC/030) with the Local Plan in March 2014. These 

are published on the Council’s website in the Reference Document List (their reference numbers 

are provided in brackets). We will provide any further modifications as appropriate as the 

Hearings progress. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Caroline Hunt  

Planning Policy Manager 

 

 South Cambridgeshire Hall 

Cambourne Business Park 
Cambourne 

Cambridge,  
CB23 6EA 

03450 450 500 
www.scambs.gov.uk 
  

 

Laura Graham BSc MA MRTPI 

c/o Gloria Alexander 

Programme Officer 

Public Examination Office 

South Cambridgeshire Hall 

Cambourne Business Park 

Cambourne 

Cambridge 

CB23 6EA 


